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KANSAS STATE COLLEGE

OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE

DEPARTMENT OF
PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

MANHATTAN, KANSAS

October 4, 1938

Dr, Forest C, Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lewrence, Kansas

Dear Doctors

I was very glad to get your letter of October 3, and
if you will let me know in a short time I shall be very glad
to provide you demonstration material on December 35, for the
basketball game following your clinic,

I sm entitled one more game and when your letter
came I was Jjust about to write you that I had accepted a game
on December 10, so this would come out just right so far es
1 am concerned and perhaps we can have some fun.

If you have any particular employment that you would
like for me to develop in either offense or defense to help

your c¢linic crowd I will be very glad to assist you in demon=-
strating the point,

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

N g W/M

Frank P. Root
Coach of Basketball
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